
 
 

Parent Voice Feedback 

                       Wednesday 11th December 2024 
 

What works well…. 

Parents commented:  

• I am really happy with my child’s class teacher.  She is kind and genuinely cares for the children.   

• The Young Leaders jobs that some of the older children have is a good idea.  It teaches them 
responsibility and to be independent.   

• My child was really pleased to get a praise post card.  It is a lovely idea for children to get this.   

• I am so pleased that the children get to work with Pauline the gardener.  It is a really valuable 
experience for the children.   

 

Even better if… 

You said  We did 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school would like to thank those parents that attended the parent coffee morning. 

As always, we are grateful of your feedback in order to support the school to continue to provide 
the best experience we can for our children and families at Sudbourne Primary School.   

The school will implement the 
Class Dojo app for parents first 

to improve day-to-day 
communication and reminders.  
Then explore whether a class 

rep system is still needed 
further down the line.  

I am looking forward to the 
new parent app system 

coming in to further improve 
communication.  Can we also 

explore having a class rep 
‘WhatsApp’ group system?     

Can the P.E. shirts be 
available in each of the House 
colours with Sudbourne logo?  
This will help when it comes 
to non-uniform days where 
children come to school in 

their house colours.    

This is possible.  The school 
believe this would make sense 

and make children more 
identifiable in their Houses.  
The school will consult all 

parents in January to explore if 
this feedback is representative 

of a wider group of parents 
before any change is finalised.  


